From: Temagami Police Services Board
To: Craig.D; Suzie Fournier

**Subject:** TPSB Resolution to go to Council

**Date:** Saturday, November 14, 2020 11:06:19 AM

## Hi Craig and Suzie,

I am forwarding a TPSB resolution passed at their November 12, 2020 meeting regarding releasing of Security Camera Footage to the OPP.

I realize I am probably too late for the upcoming meeting but if it could go for the next Council meeting that would be appreciated.

Motion to support OPP access to security tape footage upon request.

Moved by: Gerry Stroud Seconded by: Dan O'Mara

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: the OPP be granted access upon their request for security tape footage from the cameras located at the Lake Temagami Access Road Mine Landing to aid in their criminal investigation; that the Municipality provide a contact Individual's name and their relevant contact information. Further noted the Temiskaming Shores Detachment Commander wanted to ensure that there is appropriate signage in the surveillance area. Carried

Debbie

--

Debbie Morrow, Secretary Temagami Polices Services Board temagamitpsb@gmail.com phone 705-569-4451